

Minutes of the Bowls, Allotments and Site Committee Tuesday 14th September 2021

1. Present

Robert Goodhand, Phil Stevens, Anne-Marie Stevens, Lionel Mendoza, Maureen Neale, Jen Coles, Michael Adams, Steph Boucher, Janet Ross, Dave Alway, Gerald Andrews.

2. Apologies

Sheila Harrison, Ray Swallow

3. Greenkeeping- Dave Alway

Through Autumn the green will need spiking, scarifying and reseeding.

Matt will sand it and fertilize it. This will cost £100 including materials.

Matt will also need to deep tine the green. This will cost £280.

The green will be cut once a month weather permitting.

The closing date for the green is 25th September.

The last match will be on the 25th September.

The site will be cleared on 26th September for winter.

The sit on mower needs servicing. We will look at options on where to go.

Robert will do an inventory of equipment.

4. Equipment shed and water tank - Phil

A water tank will be put in which will half the irrigation time for the green.

The tank will be put where the equipment shed is and a new purpose- built shed will be built from the wall next to the toilets.

The tank, installation and the shed build will cost approximately £1700 in total.

Both will be in place by next April.

5. Disability Aids

We will put an order in and will get them when they are in stock.

We will see if we can get a discount, but the funding is now in the bank account.

6. Heating for The Clubhouse - Phil

The electrician is ready when we are.

We need to decide if what we want, ceiling or wall convection heaters.

It was unanimously decided that that 2 x 3kw ceiling heaters will be fitted. There will be remote control and a thermostat controlling them.

7. Autumn winter opening.

We will open every Monday evening with board games etc.

Entertainment will be put on once a month on a Friday

Steph will organize a quiz two or three times over the winter, there will also be a couple of 'An Evening With.' Live music events.

8. Financial Report

This will go through at the AGM.

9. AGM

This will be on Thursday 16th September at 7pm.

Phil will chair it.